WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

TYLDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Clowes Street Tylden Ph: 5424 8244

Email: tylden.ps@education.vic.gov.au www.tyldenps.vic.edu.au



Term 4 Week 6 Friday 10th Nov 2023

IMPORTANT DATES

NOVEMBER

Tuesday 14th

2024 Prep Information 7pm

Friday 17th

P-2 Excursion Melbourne Zoo School Review day 2

Tuesday 21, 28 Nov & Tues 4, 11 Dec

2024 Prep transition visits 1:30—3:30pm

Monday 27, Wed 29

Swimming program

DECEMBER

Fri 1, Mon 4, Wed 6, Fri 8 Swimming program

Thursday 7th

House swimming Sports Gr 3—6 only

Friday 8th

Family Fun Night

Thursday 14th

Xmas Carols - Visit to nursing homes

Friday 15th

Gr6 Big day out

Monday 18th

Grade 6 Graduation 7:30pm

Tuesday 19th

Last day of term 4. 3.30pm finish

Wednesday 20th

Curriculum Day
No students at school today.



Sam G

Dolly

Principal's Message

Dear parents and carers

It has been a short week at school for students after a welcome mid term break. I hope that your family enjoyed the beautiful weather over the Melbourne Cup long weekend and had a chance to relax together. Teachers worked at school on Monday 6th November, on assessment and planning for 2024 and we all enjoyed our day off on Tuesday.

I will join our school captains and vice captains in Kyneton tomorrow morning for the RSL Remembrance Day commemoration. Two of our student leaders, Jed and Hugh, will participate in the ceremony by reading the names of local men who were killed at war. Quincy will join them as they lay a wreath on behalf of our school community. It is always a pleasure to join our students at public occasions such as this.

It will be a busy day for our school next Friday 17th November. This is the date set for the final day of our School Review. The panel will be hard at work at school, while our junior students will go on an excursion to the Melbourne Zoo. I am sure the junior students will have a wonderful day on their major excursion for the year.

We are currently reconciling accounts at school, ready for the end of the year. Please make any payments that are due as soon as possible. I encourage you to contact the office if there is difficulty with making the payments.

We have had a lovely week of spring weather and I hope it continues into next week.

Have a lovely weekend! Lee MacDonald Principal

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



Pictured: L-R Back Sam, Leah & Ethan Front: Abby, Michael & Lucas

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Ethan—For showing his Personal Best in a reading assessment. Great work Ethan!

Lucas - For putting in an amazing effort during math lessons. You always try your best and have the results to prove it! Keep it up.

Sam H—for putting greater effort into your writing pieces. It is great to see you striving for improvement and you are producing some great work. Keep it up!

Leah- For displaying the school value of 'Personal Best" in your efforts with your schoolwork. You put in so much determination and your results are amazing. Well done!

Abby– For sharing a beautiful VIP poster. You spoke so well. Keep up the great work!

Michael – For working hard in each lesson and settling back beautifully from your trip to Perth. Keep it up!

LOST PROPERTY NOT LABELLED

The Lost Property box is overflowing with items of clothing and personal items that are not labelled with the owner's name.

Please check everything that your child brings to school and label each item with your child's name. This includes hats, jumpers, gloves, sports equipment, coats and jackets, containers and lids, lunch boxes and drink bottles.

FROM THE OFFICE

Swimming Assessment forms are now due for all students. We will send home permission notices next week.

Junior excursion (P-2) to the Melbourne Zoo forms & payment are due on Monday.

If you have any questions please contact the office.

COMMUNITY NEWS



CFA North West Region Community Safety invites you to come along to a free Fire Safety Essentials session to assist you about how to be best prepared this fire season.

Tylden Fire Station

55 Trentham Road, Tylden Date: Sunday 10 December 2023 Time: 11 am

Bushfires happen every year. Spending time now and learn how you can keep you, your family and your friends safe from fire this season.

- Could a fire reach my place?
- What if the road is closed?
- Will someone knock on my door to tell me to leave?
- What about the kids?
- What about my pets?

For further information on how to prepare your property for fire scan QR code or visit www.cfa.vic.gov.au

